
DEAR PARENTS AND STUDENTS, 

  

  

HI…AND WELCOME TO FIFTH GRADE.  THE FOLLOWING IS A LIST OF 

SUPPLIES STUDENTS WILL NEED FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR.  PLEASE 

BRING THEM ON THE OPENING DAY OF SCHOOL. 

  

1)          PEN/PENCIL HOLDER (PREFERABLY ONE THAT ZIPS – NOT A BOX) 

2)         LARGE SUPPLY OF #2 PENCILS (please resupply again in January) 

3)         PENCIL SHARPENER 

4)         2 HIGHLIGHTERS- different colors 

5)         6 PLASTIC POCKET FOLDERS 

6)         COLORED PENCILS 

7)         1 GLUE STICK 

8)       3 X 3 POST-IT NOTES (2 PACKAGES) 

9)              1 - THREE SUBJECT SPIRAL NOTEBOOK – NOT COLLEGE LINED 

10)     1- COMPOSITION NOTEBOOK 

11)      INDIVIDUAL WHITE  BOARD 

12)      4 EXPO DRY ERASE MARKERS  
13)      1 PACKAGE OF WIDE RULED LINED PAPER 

14)      PENCIL ERASERS 

15)      3 LARGE BOXES OF TISSUES 

 

 

VERY IMPORTANT- 

EARBUDS OR HEADPHONES IN A LABELED ZIP LOCK BAGGIE  

  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION.  WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING     

YOU IN THE FALL.  

  

   

RESPECTFULLY, 

  

THE FIFTH GRADE TEAM                               

   
 


